
 

 
16th November 2018, 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This year the children in Phase 3 (Years 4, 5 and 6) will be performing in two Christmas 
concerts for parents.  The first Christmas Performance will be on Monday, 10th December at 
2:00 pm and the second Christmas Performance will be on Tuesday, 11th December at 
9:30am.  Both performances will be in the main Key Stage 2 hall. 
 
Due to fire restrictions, we have to limit tickets to two per family.  To secure your tickets, 
please return the slip below by Wednesday, 5th December if you would like to watch your 
child/ren perform.  
 
Please ensure all slips are returned to Mrs Wilby  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Wilby 
Year 6 teacher (Phase 3 leader)  
 

 
Phase 3 Christmas Performance 2018 
 
Name of Child ……………………………………………….……….. Class …………….. 
 
Name of siblings in other Year 4, 5 or 6 classes ……………………………………………………………….. 

Class(es)…….………………………………………………………. 

 
Year 4, 5 and 6 Christmas Performance – Monday , 10th December 2018 

 
Year 4, 5 and 6 Christmas Performance – Tuesday, 11th December 2018 
 
Please could I reserve ………. 1/2 ticket(s) for the above performance. 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………….. Parent/Carer 

 
 

 

 


